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PROENERGY WELCOMES NEW SENIOR VP BUSINESS DEVELOPMENT 

SEDALIA, Mo. (August 14, 2017) – ProEnergy is pleased to announce that Walt Kittrell 
has joined ProEnergy as Senior VP of Business Development.  
 
Walt brings nearly 30 years of heavy industrial experience to his new role.  He worked 
his way up through numerous trades from a boilermaker and pipefitter to a Project 
Superintendent. Walt also worked for NPPD in Columbus, Nebraska as a Project 
Coordinator, overseeing contractors at Cooper Nuclear Station on several refueling 
outages.  Prior to joining ProEnergy, Walt served as an officer and VP of Business 
Development for Fagen, Inc. for over 23 years. His responsibilities at ProEnergy will 
help lead the efforts on balance of plant work through a wide variety of industries.   

“Working numerous roles on every level of a project has provided him hands-on, 
practical experience that is difficult to match through any other method,” said 
ProEnergy CEO, Jeff Canon. “He brings so much knowledge and energy as we work to 
expand our balance of plant service offerings.” 

ProEnergy is responsible for the construction, management, operations, maintenance, 
and repair services for energy generation facilities and equipment around the world.  
ProEnergy has U.S. offices in Sedalia, Missouri; Houston, Texas; and Fort Collins, 
Colorado; and international locations in a number of countries including Canada, 
Argentina, Brazil, Mexico, Pakistan and Angola.  More information is available on 
ProEnergy’s website at www.proenergyservices.com. 


